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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 1:20 PM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Cc: Naseem.Alston


Subject: Re: EB Figures


Thanks! I added a revised draft figure for us to consider. It's slide 4. Hope it's ok, but I

did upload it to the drive site under BiOp/Environmental Basline even though they are

for discussion and work in progress.


On Fri, Dec 21, 2018 at 12:20 PM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


wrote:


These are the really "drafty" ones so I've avoided putting on the server but you can tweak them with this


format.


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



